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ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

AUSTRIA FEDERAL GOVERNMENT SCHOLARSHIP 

 
The Ministry is in receipt of a Note Verbale from the Embassy of Austria in Nairobi 

regarding the scholarship programs announcement by the Austrian Federal 

Ministry of Education, Science and Research. The scholarships are available for 

undergraduates, graduates and post-graduates for the 2023/2024 academic 

year. 

 

The communication informs that all information on the available scholarships 

can be found online on the Austrian Database for Scholarships and Research 

Grants: https://grants.at/en/ . 

 

In addition to the scholarships made available by the Austrian Federal Ministry 

of Education, Science and Research, this platform also contains information 

about scholarship programs from other Institutions. 

https://grants.at/en/

